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Submission: The City of Sydney has done an excellent job of managing the unique needs of the businesses and people who live 
within its boundaries. The requirements of people in other areas are quite different and therefore there is no benefit in seeking 
economies of scale by merging the City of Sydney with other council areas. 
 
Please keep the city of Sydney separate from other councils and let them keep on improving the lives of the residents of the 
city. City residents do not want to live under the rules of suburban councils.  
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